EDUCATION PERFORMANCE COMMUNITY

August 19, 2024

Mr. Mark J. Gusek

President

The Lutheran Foundation for Long-Term Living
100 State St.

Suite 106

Erie, PA 16507

Dear Mark,

On behalif of everyone at Levine Music, thank you once again for the Lutheran Foundation for Long-Term
Living’s generous grant of $50,000 received on 8/11/2024 and directed towards Levine Music’s 2024-
2025 music therapy programming for adults. We deeply appreciate your commitment and support.

Levine’s mission is to inspire everyone in the National Capital Region to love music, offering
opportunities to discover how music can provide purpose, elevate, and heal. Our Music Therapy
program brings the beneficial therapeutic tools of music to nearly 300 individuals with physical and
cognitive impairments, including Down syndrome, autism spectrum disorders, and dementia. Services
are available at all six of our campuses and in partnership with public and private organizations across
the region.

Levine’s Music Therapy program has helped deliver an improved quality of life to thousands of
individuals since its inception. The program is unparalleled in our region, and as we look to the future,
we aim to continue our steady and deliberate growth. We are grateful that the Lutheran Foundation for
Long-Term Living is partnering with us in the growth and success of this invaluable initiative.

Thank you again for your generosity and dedication.

With

Jefféry L. Tribble, Jr.
President & CEO

Please retain this letter for your records.
Levine Music is a recognized 501(c)(3) organization.
No goods or services were exchanged in consideration of this gift.
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